
Hydrant flushing to begin March 25 
Posted: March 24, 2022 
 
The Village’s contractor, ME Simpson, will begin flushing hydrants in several 
subdivisions on Friday, March 25. Signage will be placed at the entrances to 
the subdivision on the days of the flushing. If you have any questions, please 
contact Public Works at (708) 444-5500. 


